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Effective: March 20, 2018 

End of Life Notice for SG901-1059B  802.11 b/g/n Wireless USB Modules: 

 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

 

On behalf of Sagrad, thank you for your continued use of Sagrad WIFI modules.  Recently 

Sagrad was notified by our supplier that a component used for the following listed Sagrad 

products is going obsolete, and Sagrad needs to submit last time buys, for the affected 

component. 

The affected Sagrad products are: 

Part#                                    Description 

 

SG901-1059B-3.3-H        WIFI Module 802.1/N/B/G  

                                           USB Ralink 3070 3.3v with header 

 

SG901-1059B-3.3-C        WIFI Module 802.1/N/B/G 

                                           USB Ralink 3070 3.3v with connector 

 

SG901-1059B-5.0-H         WIFI Module 802.1/N/B/G 

                                           USB Ralink 3070 5.0v with header 

 

SG901-1059B-5.0-C        WIFI Module 802.1/N/B/G 

                                          USB Ralink 3070 5.0v with connector   

  

As a result of this notification, Sagrad is announcing End-of-Life ( EOL) for these affected 

products.  Sagrad is currently working with our supplier to identify new generation, 

compatible replacements, for these identified, EOL, products.  Sagrad will advise of plans 

for the replacement products as soon as possible. 

Final purchase orders, to Sagrad, for these products, are due  June 20, 2018 

Final deliveries from Sagrad must occur on or before October 20, 2019 

 
 

 Regards:   Bob Staats                                                                             

 Title:   Product Line Manager, Sagrad Inc. 

 


